
Tyler Veterans Entrepreneurship Boot Camp 

Dr. Jim Cater, CFSE Director, spoke about “Creating and Using Business Plans” to an 

enthusiastic group of veterans who are interested in starting their own businesses 

on March 28, 2015 at the Tyler Veterans Entrepreneurship Boot Camp.  The event 

was well attended, entertaining, fun, and highly successful. 

Patriot Money Week 

Dr. Cater invited Taylor White, Chairman of the Center’s Board of Advisors and 

President of Freedom Financial Group to speak at Patriot Money Week.  Mr. White 

spoke on “Insurance and Financial Information for Small Businesses” to a packed 

house of students on April 8, 2015. We congratulate Christina Gibson of the Office 

of Student Affairs for an outstanding series of events at Patriot Money Week. 

Upcoming Events 

Look for upcoming announcements concerning the Second Annual Small Business 

Boot Camp, which will be held in October 2015. 

CFSE Overview 

Our goal is to support and encourage the success of family and small businesses in 

the East Texas area. CFSE provides a platform for education, resources, advice and 

counsel, networking opportunities, and interactive programs to address the issues 

and challenges that family and small businesses encounter.  

If you or someone you know is interesting in sponsoring our next Small Business 

Boot Camp or campus showcase, contact Dr. Jim Cater, Center for Family and 

Small Enterprises Director, jcater@uttyler.edu or 903.565.5518.   

http://www.uttyler.edu/cbt/cfse/

